Mowbray Primary School Stakeford Lane Guide Post Choppington Northumberland NE62 5HO



Northumberland County Council

Mr Andrew Miller Headteacher

101670 823198 Fax: 01670 531329

E-mail: Admin@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk Web Site: www.mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk

AM/LH

6 May 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

School Governors

Mrs Tania Clark has stepped down from her role as Chair of Governors at our last meeting on 27 April 2016. Mrs Sarah Allan has been elected by the Governing Body as the new Chair. Everyone at Mowbray Primary would like to thank Mrs Clark for her hard work as Chair of Governors and for the time she has given to a demanding voluntary role. Mrs Clark will continue as a Governor for the near future.

Bad Hair Day

Thank you to everyone who took part in Bad Hair Day last Friday to raise awareness and funds for the North East Autism Society. Altogether £175.90 was raised.

Year 4 Synagogue Trip

With regret we need to postpone Year 4's trip to the Synagogue which was scheduled for Tuesday 10 May. This trip will be rescheduled for later in the school year.

Strider's Walk in the Wild

We will be taking part in 'Striders Walk in the Wild' from 16 – 20 May. This project encourages children to consider different aspects of the environment. As part of the project we are encouraging as many children to walk to school that week as possible. Ending the week will be our Wild Day on 20 May where children will do different environmental activities. As part of this we would like the children to dress up as their favourite Wild Animals on Friday 20 May.

School Summer Fair

Advance Notice: this year's Summer Fair will once again be on the afternoon of Sport's Day. This year will be Wednesday 6 July.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Miller Headteacher